
 

 

 

 

Engineering, Zoning, and Building Department Report 
        April 2023              

 

• Somonauk Road: Curran Contracting was the low bidder and was awarded the project. Construction is 
anticipated to begin in early June and last about 6 weeks. 

• Comprehensive Plan: Planning Commission and Town Board feedback has been provided. Once revisions 
have been received, a Public Hearing will be scheduled.  

• 50 W. Maple Avenue: The Planning Report has been received. Additional discussion will occur regarding 
proceeding with the project.   

• Splash Pad: The town has ordered the commission of the plans and specifications as well as the equipment. 
Arrival is expected in mid-June. 

• 86 S. Somonauk Road: A Public Hearing is scheduled for May 4th to hear the petition for variances on the 
property.  

• Pedestrian Path: Field work for the next segment of the path, along Loves Road from Cortland Center Road 
to Pine Avenue, has started. Construction is anticipated to begin in early May. 

 


